
Dear Freshmen and Parents/Guardians, 
 
Enjoy your winter break!  As a reminder, we return to school on Thursday, January 2, 2025, and it will be 
an A day. 
 
Scheduling 
 
An email recently went out from the Director of Counseling with incorrect dates regarding scheduling for 
the upcoming school year. The counselors will meet with the students during their social studies classes 
the week of January 27th, not January 10th. 
 
Attendance 
 
Attendance is an important part of school.  Please be aware that 12 unexcused absences in a full-year 
course and 6 unexcused absences in a half-year course result in loss of credit for the class.  Additionally, 
3 tardies to class will result in 1 unexcused absence.  Losing credit in classes will result in students 
needing to complete credit restoration.  Please review our attendance policy.  

Tutoring 

The North Hunterdon-Voorhees district is once again offering free, 24/7 tutoring services to students. This 
includes tutoring for 100+ subjects, including AP®; a drop-off writing review; practice quizzes for math, 
science, and ELA; and test prep for the SAT and ACT. Go to tutor.nhvweb.net to access the service.​
​
More information about the service and how to access it is attached below. 

NHV Tutoring Startup Guide.pdf  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Guidance Website and visit frequently - 
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/  

If you are looking to enter Community Service hours in Aspen and are unsure how to enter these hours 
into ASPEN, visit the community service website- 
https://www.nhvweb.net/nhhs/communityservice/logging-hours 

For more information on jobs, volunteer opportunities, summer programs, community information nights, 
and more, please follow this link. 

Have a great break! 

https://www.nhvweb.net/nhhs/athletics/parentstudenthandbook/attendance-information/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2A-Mbdxxg3xJ7MWkWWJ2BQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoudq1P0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudHV0b3IuY29tL3N1YmplY3RzL2xpYnJhcmllc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZs81p9hmFWd7QFISa3N0ZWVsZUBuaHZ3ZWIubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aGThaP-9tPkFw7gxe_zUwQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoudq1P0QYaHR0cDovL3R1dG9yLm5odndlYi5uZXQvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmzzWn2GYVZ3tAUhJrc3RlZWxlQG5odndlYi5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BsDB53NYg6eZ5ASvhYakrA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoudq1P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVJUQ1FULUlXcHU0Jm1hbD0zNjcwMWFkYjMwMjI1YzI4NzI5NmMzMTQ1OWM1MzVkMjI3ZGRkZjgyOWU3YzViMWY4ODgwODlkOTc3YTk1MDA0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmzzWn2GYVZ3tAUhJrc3RlZWxlQG5odndlYi5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/
https://www.nhvweb.net/nhhs/communityservice/logging-hours
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/additional-email-information/

